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Dear Mr. O'Farrell,   

  
I am writing to object to the proposal to change in marriage laws to allow couples of the same sex to 
marry.  Equality cannot be granted where equality does not exist.  Male/male or female/female 
relationships are not equal with male/female relationships.  Even the animal kingdom knows it takes 
one of each sex to make a viable partnership (i.e. able to reproduce) If the homosexuals want to 
make their relationships permanent, let them find another form of union, but leave marriage alone.   
Centuries of tradition should not be overthrown to suit a minority of confused people. 
 

Janice Prior 




